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RE: CVEC Extension of the Round 1 Adder for FY19 

 

Dear Administrator, 
 

I hope your summer has been a good one. As you know, CVEC spent its summer working hard to 

represent the municipalities, counties and districts in the Eversource Rate Case. We thank you all for the 

many letters submitted to the Department of Utilities to support our case against Eversource’s proposed 

lowering of Net Metering Credit values. 

As many of you will remember, when seeking agreements for the FY18 Round 1 Operational Adder last 

winter, CVEC agreed to return by December 1, 2017 to ask for the Adder’s extension through FY19. The 

promise was made so the renewal request for FY19 would coincide with FY19 budget preparation. To 

facilitate the extension, the following clause exists in the Round 1 Operational Adder Memorandum of 

Agreement signed by all of you: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At our last CVEC Board meeting, CVEC Board members reviewed multiple actual and projected 

financials and voted to direct staff to seek the FY19 extension. Based on the Board directive, I emailed all 

CVEC Round 1 PV Initiative participants requesting an opportunity to appear for the renewal of the 

Round 1 Adder for FY19. Most of you have responded that an appearance is not required, and that you 

will present CVEC’s request for the renewal letter in accordance with the extension clause if CVEC 

supplies supporting documents.  

To that end, I am enclosing a summary of the CVEC FY17 financials, our FY18 budget, our projected 

FY19 budget as Exhibit A and the approximate annual change to your FY19 savings as Exhibit B.  I am 

also including a template letter to extend our Agreement for one year as Exhibit C. Please do not hesitate 

to contact me with questions or concerns. 
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CVEC appreciates the support and appreciation voiced for the energy cooperative when seeking the 

Round 1 Adder last winter.  The Adder is essential to keeping the energy cooperative as dynamic and 

instrumental as it has been to date.  At the end of FY17, CVEC had provided over $7,340,500 in savings 

to our participants. With your support, CVEC can continue to represent our participants at the state level 

while bringing energy savings to the towns, counties and districts.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Liz Argo 

Manager, Programs & Administration 

Cape & Vineyard Electric Cooperative, Inc. 
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EXHIBIT A 
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EXHIBIT B 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

EXHIBIT C 

Template Letter to Extend CVEC Agreement 

 

Dear President Cakounes, 

The Town of ____________ (School District) wishes to extend the Memorandum 

of Agreement for the Round One Operational Administrative Adder previously 

agreed to on or before March 2017. The Adder paid to CVEC for management of 

the Round 1 projects will continue to be $0.005 per kilowatt hour of production. 

The extension for the Memorandum of Agreement for the Round One Operational 

Administrative Adder of $0.005 is to be for one year with the duration extending 

from July 1, 2018 through June 30, 2019.   

  


